Karen Binette Box 421 St. Paul, AB TOA 3A0

January 18, 2018

The County Council 5015 49 Avenue St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4

The County Council:

Last year when we were subdividing our property, Krystle Fedoretz said we had to pay the taxes prior to subdivision. She added it up and gave me a figure which I promptly paid. I thought I was paying the full amount of my taxes and was certainly surprised to find a bill come January for unpaid taxes. I've always paid the taxes on time and I thought the whole amount was included in the June incident. I request that you wave the penalty fee. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen Binette